
Saint John the Evangelist School 
Weekly e-Bulletin 

Thursday, June 14, 2018 
 ​The mission of St. John the Evangelist School is to integrate Catholic philosophy with academic excellence. 

  

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Dear Families and Friends, 
  
I am sitting in my office watching the students participate in their Field Day activities. There is high 
energy in the air as they compete in the ring toss, obstacle course, sponge throw, and many other 
games.  On Friday at 12:30, it will become entirely too quiet because the children will leave for the 
summer.  The vibrancy—the very heart—of the school will tumble into their cars and walk down the 
road.  How I will miss their hugs and high fives, their shouts of joy and shy smiles, their good works 
and their mischievous deeds! 
  
I want to thank students, parents, parishioners, and friends of St. John the Evangelist School for a 
wonderful year.  The teachers and I are already planning for next year—what we can do better, what 
we can do new, what we can do to excite the children so they will be enthusiastic about learning. 
  
I hope your family’s summer is relaxing and safe.  May God bless each of you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Margaret Durney 
Principal 
  
Remember you can pick up your report cards and summer packets starting 
on June 25.  The school office is open from 8:00-3:00 in June and August. 
In July, the office is open from 8:00 until noon. 
  
Expect an email from TADS concerning your tuition agreement for the 
2018-2019 school year.  You should receive this email this weekend.  Please 
pay careful attention to the email, because some accounts may be set up in 
July. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. McNickle. 
  
   

WEEKLY SCHOOL CALENDAR 
Fri., 6/15, ​Last Day of School,​ 12:30 Dismissal, No Aftercare 



HOME & SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (HSA) 
  
Thank you to everyone who came out to this week’s Chipotle fundraiser. We raised almost $700 for 
SJE! 
A gentle reminder to please settle your HSA balance as soon as possible. Once all obligations are 
fulfilled, our fundraising  this year will be nearly $60,000. Great job everyone! 
  
The HSA Officers would like to wish you a fun, safe and relaxing summer vacation! 
  
Your HSA Team 
  

SCHOOL ADVISORY BOARD (SAB) 
  
The School Advisory Board held its last meeting of the school year on June 6. Please see attached 
meeting  minutes for more information. 

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM SEEKS VOLUNTEERS! 
  
Our Hot Lunch program needs you!!!​  We are looking for volunteers for next year's Hot Lunch 
program.  Several of our long-term volunteers will be leaving SJE in June when their children 
graduate.  For those who are not familiar with our program, here are a few details:  There are four Hot 
Lunch teams.  Each team rotates through the schedule.  Due to holiday's, snow days, 12:30 dismissals, 
etc, each team serves hot lunch a little less than once a month.  Duties include setting up, preparing 
fruits/vegetables, serving lunch to the students and teachers, and cleaning up.  The hours are roughly 
11:00am - 12:30pm.  The Hot Lunch program depends on our parent volunteers, so please consider 
volunteering.  If you are interested or have any questions, please contact Kristin Dukes at 
krisdukes03@gmail.com​. 
  

SJE CYO 2018 FALL SOCCER REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
  
Registration for 7U-14U (Grades 1-8) is now open. Register EARLY and SAVE! 
  
Please see the attached flyer for details and click here to visit the ​SJE CYO website 
  
Click to register online in ​Sports Pilot 
  
Questions? Contact Carolyn Yong at ​sjesoccer@gmail.com 
  

http://www.hometeamsonline.com/teams/default.asp?u=SJECYO&s=htosports&p=home
https://backoffice.sportspilot.com/register/family/default.asp?asoid=106104


VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
SJE VBS Campers! Step Right Up!!!! Join us for the week of July 23rd, 2018 for our annual 
extravaganza of learning and love.  Put on your marching boots and join in the Our Father parade!! In 
the grandstand, meet Rinaldo the Ringmaster and Henry the Hippo. Learn the meaning of the Our 
Father, the perfect prayer given to us by Jesus, the perfect teacher. Fun is just around the block! You'll 
be dancing in the streets with sensational skits and Bible stories, games, creative crafts, and Hit Parade 
music. 
  

Hold onto your balloon for the time of your life! 
  

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO SIGN UP, PLEASE VISIT OUR VBS WEBSITE: 
HTTPS://JES.EJOINME.ORG/2018VBS 

FACEBOOK 
Check out the latest and greatest happenings at SJE by following our Facebook page. It will be 
updated with all the daily activities here at school and gives you a chance to share our wonderful 
school.  ​https://www.facebook.com/stjohnstheevangelistschool 
You can also follow SJE on Instagram: @sjteschool 

 

https://jes.ejoinme.org/2018vbs
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnstheevangelistschool

